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PUBLIC BANK (HONG KONG)

Announcement

Due to temporary suspension of electricity supply of the building, the service of Prince
Edward Branch will temporarily suspend on 28 February 2023 from 9:00am to
12:00pm.

Customers who would like to use our banking services are advised to visit our
Mongkok Branch or use the Bank’s Net Banking or ATM. The Bank apologizes
for any inconvenience caused. For information or assistance, please call the
Bank’s Customer Hotline at (852) 8107 0818.

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited
24 February 2023
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